REPORT OF THE PARISH ACTION PLAN MEETING

HELD IN THE PARISH HALL, WELNEY

ON TUESDAY 18TH JANUARY, 2005 AT 7.30 P.M.

The Chairman of the Welney Parish Council (Mr. Ken Goodger) welcomed everyone to the meeting and said it was good to see so many people present on an extremely cold evening.

Present:  Cllr.K.Goodger (Chairman of the Parish Council) Cllr.T.Bennett, Mrs.P.Copeman (Clerk), and approximately 16 members of the Public.

1,
The Chairman informed those present that the Parish Council were endeavouring to form a committee for the Welney 2005 Gala.  Notices had been displayed regarding this but to date no names had been put forward.  He urged those interested to pass their names to the Clerk.  The following names were received on the evening:  Darrel & Jenny Stevens, Debbie McKenzie, Roger Giles and John Loveday,

2.
He also reported that the Citizens Advice Bureau had recently paid a visit to the Parish Council Meeting and given a talk on their proposals for an outreach worker to attend Welney, once a fortnight for a two hour session. He advised the meeting that the Parish Council would be providing the hall and heating free of charge for these sessions, but that the CAB had requested a chaperone to sit in on the sessions as they were only able to send one worker and for security purposes they required at least one other person to be present.   Mrs.Moss-Eccardt and Mrs.Fleming both confirmed that they would be happy to undertake

this and would agree between themselves who should attend and when.  It was also agreed that we try and arrange the session for Monday mornings (say 10 a.m. to midday) which would fit in with the Doctor attending at lunch time on a Monday.

3.
Cllr.Goodger then handed out copies of the Booklet supplied by the Norfolk Rural

Community Council entitled “Parish Action Plans = What? Why? Who? How?”  He went through the various sections of the booklet and explained certain points, and then handed over to Cllr.Bennett who filled in further details regarding funding, printing, planning etc.

It was explained to the meeting that a Committee would need to be formed to carry out the Parish Action Plan, and it was suggested initially that this should be a sub-committee of the Parish Council.  The Parish Council would simply be there to help in any way possible but would not interfere with the Committee’s plans.  However if the Committee decided that they did not want to be a sub-committee then they could opt out and run it as in independent/group.  In any event the Chairman of the Parish Council confirmed that he would be prepared to attend the first meeting to get things off the ground.

A copy of the Parish Appraisal which was prepared in 1996 was produced and it was felt that this was an excellent book on which to base the Parish Action Plan.  Several of those present confirmed that they had not seen the Appraisal and it was agreed to run of additional copies so that these could be made available to those persons interested in joining the Committee.

It was also agreed that a village questionnaire would be an excellent idea to get ideas from the whole community and also to approach the village organisations for their input..

Mr.Tompkins raised the question of traffic calming measures and it was agreed that this was certainly something which could be included in the Plan together with such things as a possible footpath to the Playing Field, etc. etc.

After a brief discussion the Clerk confirmed that she had spoken to Ms. Janice Howell of the Norfolk Rural Community Council.  Ms.Howell had advised that she would be very happy to attend the first meeting to give advice and assistance, and it was agreed that the date of the first meeting would be Tuesday 1st February, 2005 in the Parish Hall.  The Clerk confirmed that she would advise Ms.Howell of this date, but if for any reason it was not convenient for her Thursday 3rd February would also be suggested.

Six persons present confirmed their willingness to be on the Parish Action Plan Committee Mr.Trevor Bray, Mr.Andy Speed, Mr.Steve Kerr, Mrs. Karen Fleming, Mr.Tim Bennett,

The Chairman once again thanked everyone for attending and advised that we would inform the exact date of the first meeting as soon as possible.

This report was approved and signed as a correct record

by K.Goodger (Chairman)

at the meeting held on 8th March, 2005..
